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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

[To] Ambassador Wang [Bingnan] and Minister Feng [Xuan],

Please try your best to postpone the first meeting of the Sino-American talks to after
4:00 p.m. on the 1st of August so that we can have sufficient time to send to you the
negotiation instructions and the text of the speech.

The Foreign Ministry
30 July 1955


